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I fully support the REMOVAL of the Dam on the Eklutna river, The priority should be the
First Peoples and rightful guardians of this watershed.
the 56million proposed to do a work around could be better spent finding a different
alternative for providing energy to the 25k people that would be impacted by this
removal.
Jaye Salter

I live, work and recreate on the land of the Ahtna and Dena’ina People.
 
 

mailto:jsalter@healthymatsu.org
mailto:info@eklutnahydro.com

